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Hi Kristi,

Here are my comments that I spoke to if you are gathering a comprehensive list of the
feedback:

1. Would like to see results of the public questionnaire included in the report (or as an
appendix). Jake also made verbal mention of how some of the prioritization decisions were
driven by that questionnaire and I think that is valuable to capture in the document. 
2. Would be interested to see future public engagement recommendations included in the
phased recommendations as well. 

thanks,
Ryan Short

On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 9:28 AM Kristi Jefferson <kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com>
wrote:

All,

 

The agenda and packet for Thursday afternoon’s HPC meeting has been posted to the City’s
website at the following link:  https://www.cityofsalida.com/bc-hpc/page/historic-preservation-
commission-regular-meeting-5

 

The meeting will be in person in City Council Chambers at 4:00 pm and our consultants will be
joining us via gotowebinar  Please let me know if you will not be able to attend the meeting.

 

Kristi Jefferson

Senior Planner

City of Salida

448 East First Street

Suite 112

Salida, CO 81201

ph: 719-530-2626
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